九龍窩打老道 56 號

中國香港特別行政區 電話 Telephone: (852) 2384 1038



WAH YAN COLLEGE, KOWLOON

56 Waterloo Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong S. A. R., CHINA 傳真 Facsimile: (852) 2770 5095

# A Jesuit Secondary School

15th October 2018

Dear Wahyanites and friends,

### Re: WYK Old Boys' Choir 10th Anniversary Concert

The WYK Old Boys' Choir (WYKOBC) was set up 10 years ago by a group of alumni to perform at the 1st WYK Homecoming Concert held on the 30th August 2008. Ever since then, the choir has performed in various WYK events as well as concerts organized by our friendly schools on a regular basis.

This year will mark WYKOBC's 10th Anniversary. To celebrate this remarkable milestone, we will host our own concert on 2nd December at the Jockey Club Auditorium, Hong Kong Polytechnic University. Apart from celebrating brotherhood and sharing the joy of choral music, our main purpose is to raise funds for our beloved alma mater to support the development of music talents that are currently studying in Wah Yan College Kowloon. All proceeds, net of the costs of the concert, will be donated to Fr. Kelly Educational Fund Limited for supporting two projects totaling a budget of \$950,000:

- A) Renovation of the former Children's Club room into three rooms: one small practice room, one bigger practice room and one small library for music scores. We need to:
  - 1. Employ an Authorized Person to register with Education Bureau and Buildings Department;
  - 2. Perform a structural check (water leakage in the past 10 years);
  - 3. Install sound proof and absorption materials;
  - 4. Build an emergency exit door on the window side with staircase

The budget will be around \$700,000<sup>1</sup>.

B) Purchase of two second-hand Yamaha baby grand piano from Japan The budget will be around \$250,000.

WYKOBC wishes to bring you the best performance and at the same time nurturing current and future WYK music talents. A lot of effort has been put into this concert. Please support us by sponsoring the concert or purchasing tickets. Your kind support means a lot to us.

We hope to offer a golden opportunity for our alumni and friends to reserve tickets in advance before public sales. Enclosed please find the ticket ordering and sponsorship form. Kindly return your form to us either by post or in person to the WYK office.

<sup>1</sup> Only HK\$350,000 will be needed to be raised as Fr. Kelly Educational Fund Ltd. will match the \$350,000 for the total \$700,000 required for the renovation

# 九龍華仁書際

中國香港特別行政區 九龍窩打老道 56 號

電話 Telephone: (852) 2384 1038



WAH YAN COLLEGE, KOWLOON

56 Waterloo Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong S. A. R., CHINA 傳真 Facsimile: (852) 2770 5095

# A Jesuit Secondary School

Your tickets will be available for collection at the reception desk an hour before the concert starts or will be sent to you by post at your specified address. We are very grateful for your love and support for our alma mater during the past years and we are looking forward to your continued support especially in the areas of providing our student a holistic environment in music development.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to send your email to <a href="mailto:enquiry@wykobc.org">enquiry@wykobc.org</a> or contact Kelvin Tang ('85), Treasurer of the WYKOBC 10th Anniversary Concert Organizing Committee at 9094 3855 or Miro Ng ('96), Chairman of WYKOBC at 9781 1721. In the meantime, please stay tuned to our latest update at our official website (<a href="www.wykobc.org">www.wykobc.org</a>).

Thank you again for your kind support and we look forward to seeing you all at our 10th Anniversary Concert on 2<sup>nd</sup> December.

Yours sincerely,

NG Fei Yeung, Miro,

Chairman, WYK Old Boys' Choir

Endorsed by

CHUNG Wai Leung, Warren

Principal

Wah Yan College, Kowloon